
 

 

 

 
Important notice 23 May 2017  

 

Subject: Announcement on Discontinuation of Non Resident Thai Baht Deposit Account 

 

This is with reference to the announcement on 22 December 2016 whereby Standard Chartered Bank (Thai) 

Pcl (“the Bank”), has entered into an agreement to transfer Retail Banking business to TISCO Bank PLC and 

All – Ways Co., Ltd, a subsidiary of TISCO Financial Group PLC. The Retail Banking products under such 

agreement include credit card, personal loans, business loans, mortgage loans, wealth management, 

bancassurance and retail deposits of the Bank. 

 

The Bank regrets to inform you that Non Resident Thai Baht Deposit account needs to be discontinued. 

Please contact Sathorn branch or contact the following persons to close the account by 31 August 2017. We 

are willing to guide you through the process. 

 
Name Phone Number Email address 

Ms. Pinyarat Chomyart +66 2 724 6337 pinyarat.chomyart@sc.com 
Ms. Pimpattra Vithyanithithorn +66 2 724 6329 pimpattra.vithyanithithorn@sc.com 
Ms. Aphisra Aimglinhom +66 2 724 6335 aphisra.aimglinhom@sc.com 

 

 
The Bank would like to thank you for your trust in banking with us and would like to offer our apologies in 
advance should you experience any inconvenience during this business transfer process.  

 


